
Jill Hamer <jhamer@geneseoschools.org>

Fwd: Non-Commercial Freedom of Information Act Request

Adam Brumbaugh <abrumbaugh@geneseoschools.org> Sat, Oct 10, 2020 at 7:59 AM
To: Jill Hamer <jhamer@geneseoschools.org>, Tim Gronski <tgronski@geneseoschools.org>

FOIA request

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Robert Degre <robertdegre@theadac.com>
Date: Fri, Oct 9, 2020 at 5:00 PM
Subject: Non-Commercial Freedom of Information Act Request
To: Tom Olson <tomolson@theadac.com>, Steve Perla <steveperla@theadac.com>

To whom it may concern,

In accord with the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, I am re-requesting the following data from the past five
school-years (school-year 2015-2016 through school year 2019-
2020), since I did not hear back from anyone within your district following my initial request on 2 October 2020:

1. How many public school students have IEPs?
2. How many charter school students have IEPs?
3. How many homeschooled students have IEP/ISPs?
4. How many parentally-placed private school students have been referred for testing
under the requirements of the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act’s (IDEA)
child find procedures?
5. How many parentally-placed private school students have been identified through
child-find to need special education and/or related services?
6. How many parentally-placed private school students have an IEP/ISP?
7. Is your district's child-find referral process in writing? If it is, then how/where might I
access that information?
8. What is your district’s total IDEA Part B allocation?
9. What is your district’s total IDEA (Section 619) allocation?
10. How many parentally-placed private school students have received IDEA-funded
services?
11. Which IDEA-funded services have been provided to parentally-placed private school
students?
12. If IDEA-funded services have been provided to parentally-placed private school
students, then what has been/is the location of those services?

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request
is not being made for commercial purposes.

I have copied on this email ADAC’s Principal Partners Tom Olson and Steve Perla. If
you have any questions, then please be in touch by replying “all” to this email.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to
receiving your response to this request within 5 business days, as the statute requires.

Sincerely,
Robert Degre
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Director of Research & Administration
781-414-6325
robertdegre@theadac.com
www.theadac.com

--
Dr. Adam Brumbaugh
Superintendent
Geneseo CUSD 228
309-945-0450
@DrBrumbaugh228

Teach - Learn - Care
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Jill Hamer <jhamer@geneseoschools.org>

Fwd: Non-Commercial Freedom of Information Act Request

Jill Hamer <jhamer@geneseoschools.org> Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 3:43 PM
To: robertdegre@theadac.com
Cc: Adam Brumbaugh <abrumbaugh@geneseoschools.org>, Tim Gronski <tgronski@geneseoschools.org>, Cassie
Hanson <chanson@hscsed.org>

Good Afternoon,
Please see attached information per your 10/2/2020 FOIA request.  Also please confirm via email that this will
satisfy your request.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
[Quoted text hidden]

FOIA Request 10-15-20.pdf
670K
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